
OPPORTUNITY AVAILABLE – Request for Quotations:

Harry Gwala TechnoHub 
Partnership between HGDA and MKI

In line with the concluded partnership, HGDA and MKI intend to establish and launch the Harry Gwala TechnoHub in the latter part
of February 2023. As such, interested Service Providers (preference to HGDM contractors) are invited to respond to the following

Request for Quotations:

1. NETWORKING AND SECURITY REQUIREMENTS (Ref No: MKIQ92/2022)
2. IT HARDWARE REQUIREMENTS (Ref No: MKIQ93/2022)

3. OFFICE FURNITURE (Ref No: MKIQ94/2022)

Compulsory Briefing (for all three) – 05 January 2023 at 11h00 – Venue: HGDA Offices Ixopo 

CLOSING DATE: 10 JANUARY 2023 AT 16H30

Quotation Enquiries: gcino.lugayeni@moseskotane.com / Technical Enquiries: sbongile.khumalo@moseskotane.com

DOCUMENTS MUST BE DOWNLOADED FROM EITHER HGDA Website (www.hgda.co.za) or 
https://www.moseskotaneinstitute.com/open-tenders/new-tenders/

(Issued by HGDA responsive to HGDA/MKI MOU)
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